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Thanksgiving Message 11/25/20

Thanksgiving Message from Dr Meloche 11 25 20

Thanksglving Message from Dr. Meloche

In the Thanksgiving message above, Dr. Meloche takes a minute to reflect on President Lincoln's
declaration of the 1st official Thanksgiving holiday in 1863, and the challenges of this year's holiday.
Mental health supports are available on our website.

WE wish everyone a safe, healthy, restful holiday weekend!



Distribution of Free Meals Now Offers Full Week of Meals Per
Student on Mondays

The Cherry Hill Public Schools now distributes seven free meals per student to ALL CHERRY HILL
STUDENTS (public, private and home-schooled). Families may pick up meals each Monday during the
noon-2 pm pickup time or during the 4-6 pm pickup time at High Schools East and West. Each student
will receive a week's worth of meals: 7 breakfasts and 7 lunches.

Reminder Regarding Acceptable Use of Computers

Parents and students are reminded that behavioral expectations for remote learning under Board
Policy 2361- Acceptable Use of Computer Networks/Computers and Resources are expected to be
followed and will be enforced according to the acceptable disciplinary actions listed in the palicy.
Please direct any questions or concerns about behavior during online learning to your building
principal.

CHPS Now Accepting Applications for
Substitutes and Replacement Teachers

Want to sub for CHPS? Apply at https://ess.com/ Daily Rates

$105-5112.50 Interested in being a Replacement Teacher for CHPS? “Eu%.%g
Apply at www.chclc.org Daily Rate $250/day plus single level Medical & B
Rx Benefits Coverage possible if contracted for more than 60 days! Replagement Teacher?
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